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Bianco, Todd (PUC)

From: David Zifchock <dzifchock@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2016 9:17 PM

To: Bianco, Todd (PUC)

Subject: Powerplant opposition

Dear Mr Bianco: 

 

I've lived in Burrillville for 33 years, I currently live about 1 mile from the proposed plant.  I grew up on Wilsons Reservoir 

which is also right down the street from the proposed site, my family owns 3 properties on the reservoir, and the 

thought that this plant could possibly contaminate what my family has enjoyed for 60+ years sickens me.  My wife and I 

recently had a baby and we will certainly up and move out of this state if this power plant is built.   Some nights it sounds

like someone is shooting off explosives when the compressor station goes off,  I can only see this getting worse with a 

power plant.   

 

I strongly oppose this power plant.  

 

Sincerely, 

David Zifchock 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


